
Stop your obscene tactics you are using to gain political points by refusing parents the right to provide 
proper care for their transgender kids. Even straight white men like myself can see through the bullcrap 
of your feigned concern for children’s welfare. Why not vote more funding for medical resources to 
allow doctors to offer affordable treatment for those kids? Oh, I forgot—you only want to intervene in 
the lives of trans kids in order to secure votes from bigoted ignoramuses like yourself no matter whose 
lives you screw up in the name of your vicious morality that makes you and those bigots feel superior in 
some way. If anyone needs lessons in ethics and responsible leadership, it’s you—but I’m not holding my 
breath waiting for you to act like rational, caring human beings. Not as long as your only real concern in 
life is protecting your pathetic abuses of power.  
 
Let’s face it, if you actually knew and/or cared about trans people and trans families, letters like this 
wouldn’t be necessary because morally bankrupt people wouldn’t permit proposed legislation like HB68 
would shame the persons who have allowed it to get this far in the legislative process.  
 
But then, what can you expect from Republican-dominated legislatures these days? Clearly not much. 
Disdainfully yours, 
Tony Marconi 
 


